
 

 

Date: 1st September, 2021 

 

To 

Mr. Saurabh Patil, 

Assistant Manager,  

Online Surveillance 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai-400 001 

 

Scrip code No: 540874 

 

Sub: Clarification sought by the Exchange in respect of spurt in volume of 7seas Entertainment 

Limited scrip. 

 

Ref: E-mail ref. no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/PD/ 2021-2022/634 dated 01
st
 September, 2021 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

This is with reference to your email dated 01st September, 2021 via ref. no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/PD/ 

2021-2022/634 relating to increase in volume of trading in equity shares of the company on Stock 

Exchanges.  

 

It appears that the increase in volume of our scrip is purely due to market conditions and absolutely 

market driven, as the company has not withheld any material information/event that in our opinion 

would have a bearing on the volume /price behaviour of Equity Shares of our company.  

 

The company has made all the necessary disclosures in accordance with Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulation, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”) from time to time. 

 

The company reassures its adherence to the requirements of Regulation 30 of Listing Regulations and 

we will keep the stock exchange duly informed of any material information/event, as required under the 

said regulations as and when any such event occurs. 

 

We hope the above clarifies and request you to kindly take the same on your records.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

For 7seas Entertainment Limited 

 

 

 

Maruti Sanker Lingamaneni    

Managing Director 

DIN: 01095047 
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